
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Tuesday, November 13, 2018 

 
HOT LUNCH: BBQ Chicken  
 Pizza Dippers  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:     
 

1. BOOK Fair is here! Come and peruse the awesome titles and make a wish list for your 
parents. Classes are scheduled to come during ELA. Last day to buy books is November 
14th. Don’t miss it!  

 
2. We will be having our TGIF fun night on Friday November 16th from 3:20 P.M. to 5:00 

P.M. This is for Gurrie students only and tickets can only be purchased during lunch  in 
the cafeteria starting Wednesday November 14th and ending on Friday November 
16th.   If you do not have a permission form please ask your advisor or you can print out 
a copy from the Gurrie website.  If you have any question please ask your advisor.  

 
3. Do you love to perform, act, or speak in front of an audience? Or do you want to get 

over your stage fright and gain the confidence you need to be on stage? If you answered 
"Yes" to either question, then come to the initial meeting for Gurrie's Speech Team on 
Thursday after school in Mr. Ingwersen's room. You'll get information for possible 
performances, some practice scripts, and we'll play some improv games (if time allows). 
If you can't make it and are interested in joining the Speech Team, see Mr. Ingwersen as 
soon as you can. 

 
4. The Gurrie Activity Council is meeting today and Thursday after school in Mr. 

Ingwersen’s room to help prepare fleece blankets for the upcoming Project Linus service 
event. Even if you’ve never been to a GAC meeting before, all our welcome to join and 
help us with this great service project! See Mr. Ingwersen or Mr. Sullivan if you have any 
questions.  
 

5. Eat at Wendy's on Wednesday night from 4-7pm to benefit Gurrie! 
 

6. This Friday's TGIF will feature the Hungry Hippo inflatable game. This awesome 
inflatable allows you and three friends to compete in a life-size hungry hippos game! 
Compete against friends to gobble up as many of the balls as you can while attached to 
a bungee cord!   

 
7. The Early Act Club’s Change War continued on Monday during lunch.  In the 8th grade 

jar, there was 49 pennies. However, the 8th graders put 1 thousand and 1 pennies in the 



7th grade jar. 7th graders gave $11.21 in silver and bills, but because of the 8th grade 
efforts, their total for the day was only $1.20. 

 
This puts 7th grade’s adjusted total to $85.24. 8th grade’s adjusted total is $13.34. We’ll 
see if 8th grade’s shower of pennies on the 7th grade continues. The War continues at 
lunch today. 
 

8. Both seventh and eighth grade boys basketball traveled to Willow Springs and both 
teams won their games with great team defense.   

 
9. Attention D105 Band and Orchestra students!  All of the fundraiser products and prizes 

will be available for pick up today after school from 3 to 7 pm in the Gurrie 
Cafeteria.  Please see Mr. Schwartz or Mr. Valdez with any questions. 
 
 
 
 

 
 


